
From: Fregiste-Thomas Carol: H&F  
Sent: 21 July 2022 16:56 
To: Licensing HF: H&F   
Cc: Layug Karen: H&F; Dimitriou Maria: H&F  
Subject: RE: Conditions and Letter from Applicant - Comments for Licensing Application 
2022/00935/LAPR 
 
HI Maria 
 
Thank you for sending through the application and letter from the applicant. 
 
Yes, this helped me see the conditions but does not satisfy my concerns.  
 
The premises is on the corner of a residential area and no doubt with take away and delivery 
there will be no way they will be able to manage the drivers or keep the area clean. The road 
up had the same issues and the businesses they were delivering for were not even on the 
corner but on Uxbridge Road itself.  We have just managed to deal with a long standing 
problem on Caxton Street and I am sure residents will be most unhappy to have this issue 
moved to Aldine Street. 
 
The opening times for a coffee / restaurant will impact on the local residents. 
 
My objection still stands.   
 
Kind Regards 
 
Carol Fregiste-Thomas  
Community safety officer 
Community safety unit 
Hammersmith & Fulham Council  
 
 
 
From: Fregiste-Thomas Carol: H&F  
Sent: 26 July 2022 09:04 
To: Licensing HF: H&F; Info  
Subject: RE: Chaiiwala 
 
Good morning Sophia 
 
Thank you for forwarding on Mr Conisbee’s comments on the Chaiwala application.  
 
I am glad to see some considerations have been made to the opening times but I still object 
to this application. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Carol Fregiste-Thomas  
Community safety officer 
Community safety unit 
Hammersmith & Fulham Council  
 


